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July 13th 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you all had a good weekend. 

Unbelievably, we seem to have arrived in the last week of the school year. This is a year that none of 

us is likely to forget. Thank you again for your support and effort with the home-learning. You have 

all done an amazing job and we plan to celebrate the fantastic work the children have done at the 

beginning of the new term so please keep the home-learning books safe over the summer. 

This week we are finalising plans for the first term back in September. As mentioned last week, we 

aim to be back to normal as much as possible. However, in order to ensure the school has a deep 

clean we will finish school early on Friday (from 1:00pm). This is not a permanent arrangement and 

will be reviewed at the end of term 1. 

With this letter is a form that needs to be completed if you need your child to stay on at school on 

Friday afternoon.  The children who remain for the afternoon will have a programme of activities 

until their usual home time but they will join with another class – Y5 & Y6 will be together, Y3 and Y4 

will join up and Y1 and Y2 will also be grouped together. New reception children will be remain as a 

class group. Please complete the form by Wednesday at 5:00 pm and return to 

office@barham.kent.sch.uk so that we can organise the Friday afternoon sessions in time for the first 

week back. 

The children will return to school on Wednesday, September 2nd. Times for drop off and pick up will 

be sent later on in the week. 

If you have any questions about September, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Headteacher 
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